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In this Issue 

• Principal's Message 

• Important Dates 

• Important Information 

Principal's Message 

Good afternoon Cougar Creek Families! 



A reminder that this Tuesday and Friday are early dismissal at 1:30 PM.  Please make arrangements for 

your child(ren) to be picked up early these days. 

Please be sure to read all of the information listed below. 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs. Jennifer Tarnowski, Principal 

tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

Ms. Nimarta Pattar, Vice Principal 

pattar_n@surreyschools.ca 

Important Info Below 

Important Dates 

 

May 11        -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM - Interim Reporting #2 

May 14        -  Early Dismissal at 1:30 PM 

May 24        -  Victoria Day - No School 

May 31        -  Professional Development Day - No School for Students 
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Class Placements & Planning for 2021/22 

It is the time of year when we begin to plan for the following school year. If your family will not be 

returning to Cougar Creek in September, please let the office know as soon as possible so that we have 

the most accurate information for our planning moving forward.  As the school is currentl y closed to 
outside visitors, please email the school to let us know of your move.  cougarcreek@surreyschools.ca 

Also, a reminder to parents that we do not take named teacher requests for class placeme nts for next 

school year. If you have information regarding your child’s educational needs that you feel we should 

take into consideration in your child’s placement for next year, please provide this in writing to Mrs. 
Tarnowski by May 31, 2021.  tarnowski_j@surreyschools.ca 

 

Staff Parking Lot 

 

A reminder that the staff parking lot should not be used for drop off and pick up.  This includes quick 

drop offs and parents waiting in their cars in the staff lot for their children.  If you cannot find street 
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parking and need to park, please use the visitor lot off of 123rd Street.  Thank you for your cooperation 
with this. 

Playgrounds After School 

 

Playgrounds are closed to families after school.  Please head straight home at 2:30 PM.  Thank you for 

your support and understanding. 

Student Absences 

 

If your child will be away from school, please call the office to let us know.  We have an answering 

machine, so you do not have to wait until the school opens to leave a message.  Thank you for your 
help with this!   

Report your child's absence at:  604-591-9098 



Contact Us 

Cougar Creek Elementary 

12236  70A Avenue  

Surrey, B.C.  V3W 4Z 

604-591-9098 

email:  cougarcreek@surreyschools.ca 

website:  https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/cougarcreek/Pages/default.aspx 
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